
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

During the coming weeks ahead the school office will be manned from 8.30am-11.00am. 
 
If you have ordered a free school meal, they can be collected from outside the main 
office from 12.15pm each day.  
 
Thank you to everyone for your continued support over the last few weeks and days, in 
what have been unprecedented times.  
 
Packs of work have been sent home and online suggestions are part of the packs. If you 
have not collected a pack, Mrs Layton and Mrs Hume will attempt to deliver these on 
Monday.  If the packs cannot be delivered through letter boxes, they will knock on the 
door and leave the pack on the doorstep. Please don’t be offended that they don’t stop 
for a chat – you are self-isolating for a reason. 
 
Thank you also to our frontline key workers who are attempting to keep us all safe, fed 
and healthy. 
 
We will be following all government advice over the coming weeks, but will remain 
closed until you are notified further. 
 
From what we have seen in school over the last two days, the community spirit of our 
village is taking hold. If you remain fit and well, look out for more vulnerable neighbours 
and family. 
 
As I said yesterday, take time to look after those around you and stay safe. 
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